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Throughout the application process for the proposed rezoning and conditional use permit at 100, 
102, and 112 Maple Avenue East (“Application Property”), Sunrise Development, Inc. (the 
“Applicant”) has engaged with the community. The following is a summary of the Applicant’s 
public engagement: 

• Upon application acceptance, the Applicant sent letters to property owners in proximity 
of the Application Property to make them aware of the proposal and inform them of a 
public community meeting.   

• The Applicant held two public meetings on October 30, 2018 and March 18, 2019. 

• The Applicant established a website at www.sunrisevienna.com that contains information 
about the proposal.   

• Jerry Liang has served as a point of contact for the Applicant and communicated directly 
with community members by phone and email to answer questions about the proposal.  

http://www.sunrisevienna.com/

